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                Friday 17th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Early Years Foundation Stage wish list 

 

Firstly, thank you for all your ongoing support throughout the school year.  

 

We are writing to ask if anyone would be able to donate to our EYFS resource bank. We know we have a range 

of skills and professions at our school and wondered if anyone had spares or resources that they no longer 

needed, that we would be able to find a good use for.  

 

Below we have itemised the types of things that the EYFS team would be able to put to use, as part of the 

children’s continuous provision. This is not an exhaustive list, however some ideas of the sorts of things that 

would be useful to us.  

 

- Toys that are no longer needed 
- Trikes, scooters and bikes that are no longer needed.  
- Fabric/blind samples 
- Wool, ribbon and buttons.   
- Off cuts of carpet/carpet tiles.  
- Wooden poles and planks  
- Drain pipes, guttering.  
- Crates  
- Plastic boxes 
- Natural resources such as pine cones, shells and sticks.  
- Den covers, groundsheets.  
- Fancy dress outfits  
- Outdoor play equipment.  

 

This is absolutely not required, but if you feel like you can help in anyway please get in touch by dropping us an 

email or speaking in person. 

 

Laura.parker@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk 

Bethan.marshall@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Early Years Foundation Stage Team 
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